
 

CLINIC CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 
 
 
 
October 9, 2014 Issue 
 
 
The earthwork and excavation on the north portion of the construction area continues 
and the auger cast pile crew completed their test piles last week. Here’s what we can 
expect for the remainder of October.  
 

• South parking lot is at the rough grade elevation (about 1’ below the final asphalt 
surface elevation) 

• Retaining walls are scheduled to begin the week of October 20th 
• Concrete foundation work has begun and is expected to be complete in early 

November 
o Public elevator pad is complete 
o Footings for North wall have begun 
o Interior pad footings will begin to be poured today 

• Auger cast piling testing came back as expected, installation of piling for building 
support will begin early next week and continue for about 2 weeks 

• Structural steel has been ordered and is expected on site late November 
 
 
As always, if you have questions or concerns about the project, send us an email 
info@lrhc.org or call 218.736.8191.  
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